
The BOSONE/PVEDC 
Sent by: Loretta M 
FeatherstonlPVlEDC 

@ 0911 712008 01 :09 PM 
bcc Cynthia C JohnsonlBV/EDC 

Subject Re: Property Development of Farren Project - Septembr 23, 
2008h 

Thank you for sharing your concerns and suggestions regarding the proposed development in this area. I 
will see that Supervisor Dupray receives your ernail for his consideration. 1 will also fonvard this to the 
Board Clerk so your letter may be part of the agenda packet for this item. 
Thank you. 

Loretta Featherston 
Assistant to Supervisor Pupray 
District 1 
Phone: 1 530) 621-5650 
Fax: ( 530) 622-3645 
E-Mail bosone@co.el-dorade,ca.us 

'Doreen Barton <dkbarton@pacbell.neP 

Subject Propem Development of Farren Project - September 23, 
2008 

Doreen Barton 
cdkbarton@pacbell.netz To Bosone@co.eldomdo.~.us, Bostwo@co.eldowdo.ca.us. 

0911 712008 10:35 AM Bostthree@eldorado.w.us, Bosfour@eldorado.ca.us, 

Supervisors Rusty Dupray, HeIen Baurnann, James R. (Jack) Sweeney; Ron Briggs and Noma Santiago: 

Please respond to 
dkbarton@oacrbell.net 

I respectively request that you do NOT approve the Farren Project as approved by the Pluming Commission 
an enormous amount of controversy surrounding this project along with the Alta, Dimanre Estates, C h m v  

bosfive@eldorado.ca.us 
cc 

There has been a tremendous amount of public opposition to the proposed design of the roadways. Last even 
Department of Transportation (DOT) and the County Planner to address the local residents. Needless to say 

The Planning Commission has displayed many inconsistencies in the public hearings. Many of the issues cor 
without reaching the level of disappointment the residents now have. Anyway the roadways and traffic on M 
the main concern of the public. 

The Farren Project could easily be accessed on Salmon Falls Road, as is the Farren Home. This would elirni~ 
Dixon Road which is already extremely dangerous and over used. 

The proposed Circulation Map oFE1 Dorado Couny that was provided by the DOT specific to the Malcolm I= 
held September 16,2008 has many benefits to the community and upcoming projects. The only request 1 ha1 



accessed on Salmon Falls Road. This was a concensus among the residents at the community forum meeting 

The residents on Uplands Drive, Peggy Lane, Alta Vista and the many homes of the Arroyo Vista corridor on 
is onto MaIcolm Dixon Road. The addition o f  the road from Green Valley Rwad East of the Moman lsEmd 4 

existing trafic from the Arroya Vista community fiom Malcolm Dixon Road (near Salmon Falls). t t should 
be installed at this intersection in order t~ allow the traffic to access Green Valley Road. As stated by the Fir 
only mce access route would not be approved with current regulations. 

The contents of this request has been discussed with Jim Ware, DOT who is the supervisor for the project plz 
assured that further review would be made and our concerns be considered in these projects 

If addi tional information is  needed, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Doreen Barton 
1244 Uplmds Drive 
El Dorado Hills, CA 95762 
(93 6) 933-2347 
(91 6) 505-5535 


